
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear 3M Families, 
 
Our class will be having a book swap on December 20th! 
 
Please send a wrapped book to school with your child no 
later than 12/19!  
 
The book can be either new (please don’t spend more 
than $10) or gently used and should be appealing to a 
wide group of children. 
 
Before winter break, children will exchange books with their 
classmates. Each student will be able to take home a 
book! 
 
It will be so much fun to watch the excitement as the kids 
open up their new books! 
 
Thanks so much for your support and please contact me 
with any questions!                                       
                                    
                                -Ms. McLellan 

	
  


